=iillsonburg
_—;Hydro Inc.

January 17, 2013

Ms. Kirstin Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Delay in Filing Interrogatory Responses EB-2012-0168

Dear Ms. Walli:

This will confirm Tillsonburg Hydro Inc. will not be able to file its submissions to the
interrogatories presented by Board staff, VECC and Energy Probe on January 22, 2013 as
required in Procedural Order #1 for our Cost of Service Application EB-2011-0168.

Tillsonburg Hydro Inc. has recently experienced the unexpected resignation of its Finance
Regulatory Affairs Manager delaying the completion process. Tillsonburg Hydro Inc. is working
diligently on our response and believes it is important to file a complete submission which we
anticipate will be on or before January 25, 2013.

We trust this meets with your approval, however, please contact us should you have any

questions or require further information.

Yours very truly,

S.T.Lund, P.Eng.
General Manager

i, VECC
Energy Probe
Stephen Vetsis, OEB



